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Tuesday 4th March 2025 

World Book Day 2025 

 

Dear Southwold Families, 

 

We are excited to announce that World Book Day 2025 will be taking place on 
Thursday 6th March, and we would love for all our pupils to take part in this special 
celebration of reading and storytelling! 

As with previous years, we are encouraging the children to dress up as their 
favourite character from a book. Whether it is a beloved hero, a magical creature, or 
a character from a classic tale, we hope to see a wide range of creative costumes 
that reflect the diverse world of literature.  

There will be a variety of exciting activities throughout the day, including: 

• Costume competition 
• World Book Day assembly  
• Whole school peer reading    
• Teacher takeover 

 

We will also be holding a parent/carer reading session, where you are invited to 
come and read with your child in their classroom between 9:00 – 9:15am. We will 
have a selection of books for you to choose from, but feel free to bring in your 
favourite stories from home as well. 

 

To further celebrate reading, each child will receive a £1 World Book Day Book 

Token, which can be used to buy a special book from participating bookshops or 

exchanged for a £1 discount off a full-priced book. 

We look forward to seeing all the wonderful costumes and celebrating the magic of 
reading together. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school office. 

Kind regards,  
 
Rachael Warrington 
Literacy Subject Leader   


